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        1st February 2018
Dear Parents and Carers,

Re: Year Six Residential Trip to Hindleap Warren – October 15th – 19th 2018 

Next year we shall again be taking Year 6 children for a residential visit to Hindleap Warren Outdoor Activities Centre, which is on the northern edge of the Ashdown Forest. Here the children will have the opportunity to participate in a variety of outdoor activities including climbing, abseiling, archery and orienteering under the close supervision of appropriately qualified staff. In addition to trying new activities, there are many opportunities to develop personal and social skills outside the classroom environment.

The children will be accommodated in a dormitory block, which is divided into areas for girls and boys. Each room will sleep up to six in bunk beds. The rooms all have washbasins and there are shower and toilet facilities at each end of the dormitories along with drying rooms. They will receive three nutritious meals a day in a large dining room overlooking the North Downs.

The cost of the visit is £291.00. You may pay either in full or in instalments using the Parentpay online payment system with payments due by the following dates:

March 16th £91 non-refundable deposit

April 30th £67
May 31st £67

June 30th £66

We would not wish any child to miss out on this experience because of financial hardship so if you are unable to contribute, you MUST contact Mrs McCaig or Mrs Winn to discuss this, in confidence, otherwise we will assume that your financial contribution is forthcoming. Please be aware that while we would not like any child to miss out on this wonderful experience funding cuts have directly affected our ability to ensure that each child is able to attend. 
We will be holding a meeting for parents nearer the time to explain the details concerning the trip and answering any questions you may have. Please make your payment and provide your consent using the Parentpay online service.
Yours sincerely

Mr S Clark
Deputy Headteacher 
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